
Camp Overview

Our virtual Career Guidance Camps provide 4th, 5th and 6th year students with the
skills required to develop an effective career plan. The focus of our camps is not just on
skills and knowledge development, but it is also about the application of these skills.
Students will leave our camps with better research skills, better decision-making skills
and better awareness of learning opportunities and paths available to them as they
transition out of secondary school.

Learning & Teaching

Participants will learn, discover and achieve. Our sessions are prepared, designed and
delivered with the learner in mind, and foster interaction and engagement in a
supportive environment. We use video case studies, stories and carefully designed
worksheets to enable participants to become active learners. We embrace ICT tools
such as Mentimeter, Padlet and Kahoot (we know how much our young people enjoy
quizzes). We also show participants how they can broaden their college experience by
getting involved in extra and co curricular life at college and by taking on leadership
roles.



Pathways Career Guidance Camp

Date:

August 14th - 15th; 9-1pm

August 21st - 22nd; 9-1pm

September 11th - 12th; 9-1pm

September 18th - 19th; 9-1pm

Price: €120 (Earlybird of €100 up the May 10th)

Our Pathways Career Guidance Camp takes a broader focus on career planning,
allowing students to explore courses and career possibilities across a range of
pathways: PLC’s, apprenticeships and applications through the CAO.

We break down college terminology, investigate the National Framework of
Qualifications (NFQ) looking at how all learning achievements may be measured and
related to each other. We explore SUSI grants, the Disability Access Route to Education
(DARE), the Higher Education Access Route (HEAR) and scholarships, how they can
support students and how to apply. We delve into the CAO application process looking
at requirements, points, offers, acceptances and deferrals. Participants also have the
opportunity to learn about the UCAS and EU college application process.

Pathways + STEM Career Guidance Camp

Date: June 15th - 18th; 10am-1.30pm

July 13th - 16th; 10am-1.30pm

Price: €200 (Earlybird of €180 up the May 10th)

Our STEM Career Guidance Camp presents a thematic focus on opportunities in the
area of Science, Technology, Engineering and Mathematics. In addition to all that is
offered in our Pathways Camp, we show participants that there is a course in STEM at
every stage of the NFQ and we demonstrate how to apply through the CAO and other
relevant pathways. Participants learn about labour market trends in STEM and learn
about industry facts. We invite guest speakers to discuss opportunities in the world of



work. This camp is very suitable for senior cycle students who are interested in career
planning and research in the area of STEM.

You can find out more information and book a place on our virtual camps by visiting our

website www.mycareerguidancecamp.ie.

Follow us on instagram @mycareerguidancecamp to get notifications about upcoming

events, CAO, UCAS & EU applications, career guidance related updates AND to be in

with a chance of winning free camp places.

http://www.mycareerguidancecamp.ie

